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Phase II: Survey coming

May 2023! 









RECAP: PHASE I

University of Regina and the Saskatchewan Teachers'

Federation utilized focus groups to examine

Saskatchewan administrators' work during the

pandemic. The findings illuminated the intensification

of unprecedented work among school administrators

due to COVID-19, and pointed to high levels of stress

and fatigue being experienced by school leaders. 

UPCOMING: PHASE II

Drs. Donna Swapp and Pamela Osmond-Johnson, in

collaboration with the STF, will explore Saskatchewan

school administrators' wellbeing and supports for

thriving leadership. Watch for an email late May from

the STF inviting participation!   

Scan the QR code to access

Phase I report

Scan the QR code to access

Phase II survey

donna.swapp@uregina.ca

306-585-4531


